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INTERNATIONAL MINERALS & CHEMICAL CORPORATION

August 24, 1981

United States Environmental
Protection Agency, Region IV
345 Courtland Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30365

Attention: Mr. Bryan Beal, Chief
Alr Facilities Branch
Alr and Hazardous Materials Division

Dear Mr. Beal:

In accordance with PSD~-FL-072, International Minerals

and Chemical Corporation, New Wales Operations is hereby
informing you that its 05 Sulfuric Acid Plant was started
up on August 16, 1981.

Upon achieving the maximum production rate, International
Minerals and Chemical Corporation will inform your office
at least 30 days in advance of the scheduled date for
performing compliance testing and continuous monitor
certification.
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wh M. '‘Baretincic
irector,
‘Environmental Services
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cc: Mr. Steve Smallwood
Florida DER - Tallahassee

Mr. R. R. Garrett
Florida DER - Tampa




